
Dec. Dates  

DPAC mtg @ 7PM  
 

DW  School Christmas 

Concert @ RDPC 

Letkemann Theatre @ 

6:30 P.M.   
 

DW Special Assembly 

@ 2:30 PM.  
 

Early Dismissal @ 2:30 

P.M.  
 

Report Cards  

available on line  
 

Winter Break Begins  

NO SCHOOL  K  -  8 
 

 
 

 

4th  
 

19th  

 

 

 
 

21st  
 

 
 

22nd  

 
 

22nd  

 
 

25th  

 

 

 

  
 

 

Jan. Dates   

BACK to SCHOOL  
 

DPAC Mtg @ 7P.M.  
 

DW Assembly@ 1:00 

P.M.  

 

 

 

 

8th  
 

8th  
 

26th  

  
  

A big thank you to everyone 
who came out & supported our 

school book fair.  
 

As a result of your generosity, 
we have $1350 in new books and       

materials for the library!  
 

Congratulations to Hunter and     
Mrs. Kennedyõs class on winning 
$25 each in free books as well!  

 

A special thank you to           
volunteers:  

 

Morgan, Paige, Olivia, Amelia,   
Colten, Meadow and Callie.  
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Connecting school to home! 
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Dec 25th, 2017 to Jan 5th, 2018 
 

School resumes Jan 8th, 2018 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W101lW9vuNM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W101lW9vuNM
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Lunch program parents please make sure all kids have 
their clothing, lunch items, etc properly labelled with full 
names.  Please send students properly dressed for the 
weather conditions as we will be outside as much as possible.   
 

If you have any gently used games, toys, books, puzzles that you would like 
to donate we would love to have them for the students when they are inside.  
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who have bought popcorn from us.  
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We would love to hear from you so if you have any ideas, questions or concerns please 
email us @ deerwoodpac@gmail.com .  We are also on Face-
book as Deerwood Parent Council.  
 

There are currently spots available in the lunch program so if 
you need for more information please contact Nadine @ 204 -
307 -1065.  
 

Check us out on Facebook to keep up to date.  

We have a special assembly scheduled on December 21st at 2:30 PM where we will all sing 
Christmas carols as we patiently wait for a visit from Santa!  

 
We ask that our morning Kindergarten students joins us for the afternoon instead of the 

morning  ñ on this day only ñ so they can participate as well!  

 
Family members are welcome to join us!  
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Please join us for our annual  
Christmas Concert!  

 

Dec 19th, 2017 @ 6:30 PM  
@ RDPC Letkemann Theatre  

 

We would like to ask all parents/guardians to remain in 
the Letkeman Theatre for the duration of our  

Christmas Concert.  (which lasts approximately 45 
minutes).  

 

All classes will remain in the cafeteria until the     
concert is over.  It is very difficult for teachers to 

keep track of our students when they are scattered.   
 

Thank you for supporting our safety concern.           
The cafeteria doors will remain locked until the    

concert is over.  


